
From:                                             Elizabeth Cummings <elizc14@roadrunner.com>
Sent:                                               Monday, June 21, 2021 6:58 PM
To:                                                  Planning Board; Heather Hun�
Cc:                                                   Gretchen A. Anderson; Amanda L. Lessard
Subject:                                         Proposed Changes to Shoreland Zoning Map
 
To whom it may concern,
 
Has the town or someone looked at all these streams, tributaries, etc to see if they need to be put into the proposed
Shoreland zoning plan. If not why aren’t they wai�ng to really see the ones needing a�en�on or such li�le a�en�on It can
be rec�fied in a short �mely manner.   It is not right to the property owners to incur restric�ons being placed on them for
not.
 
Elizabeth Cummings
 
Map 12 lot 72
 
44 Nash Rd.


